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Supervisor Nutting recommending  the Board sign a letter in support of a comment letter submitted
by the Regional Council of Rural Counties (RCRC) to the Delta Stewardship Council in reference to
the Third Draft of the Delta Plan. (Cont'd 6/21/11, Item 24)
In May 2011 the RCRC Board of Directors reported on recent activities relating to the Delta
Stewardship Council and the development of the Delta Plan.  As a result, RCRC requested member
counties send a letter to the Delta Stewardship Council in support of RCRC’s comments on the Delta
Plan.   Enclosed is RCRC’s suggested sample letter adapted to El Dorado County.
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